
Tool theft
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Sometime last weekend, unknown persons stole various
saws and drills from a service truck 
    in the lot of Suburban Propane, according to Boone Police Sergeant Jim Wilson.  The tools
are valued at $3,000.
Watauga County Crimestoppers and Boone Police Department are asking for your help.
Anyone with any information should call Crimestoppers at 828-262-4555. You may be eligible
for a reward.
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